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Press Release 

 
GREAT THUNDER CANCELS PRIVATE PLACEMENT 

 
VICTORIA, BC, June 10, 2016 – Great Thunder Gold Corp. (TSXV: GTG) reports that it has 
cancelled the private placement financing originally announced on May 27, 2016. 
 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 
 
Signed “Kevin C. Whelan”    
Kevin C. Whelan, President 
Direct line: (250) 474-6640 
 
 
Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the 
TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 


